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Design and Technology Extension 
  
The Design and Technology Department has recently 
become even better with a fantastic new extension 
that has greatly increased the size of B010 and B011. 
The building work took place over the summer holiday 
after the school was awarded money from the Gov-
ernment’s ‘Condition Improvement Fund’. The new ex-
tension has replaced the Burnham outdoor quad and 
has provided the Food Preparation and Nutrition room 
and Design and Technology workshop with valuable 
classroom space and linked the rooms into the Drama 
corridor with new fire escape doors. The extension has 

been 
furnished 
temporarily with old furniture, with the intention of 
developing the rooms fully later this year. 

Mr Longridge, the Leader of the Create Faculty, said:
 “The new extension has been an amazing addition to 
the Design and Technology Department and I’m excit-
ed by the possibilities of developing the rooms even 
further. The extension has given us far more space 
than I originally expected and the new doors have 
already helped to reduce congestion on the dining 
room corridor. I’d like to thank our previous Business 
Manager Mr Flynn and his team for all the work they 
did to secure the funding bid. Mr Flynn left the school 
earlier this year and I’d like to wish him all the best 
in his new job. I’d also like to thank Mrs Bennet, Mr 
Firth and the rest of our site team for everything they 
have done to get the building ready. Coordinating 
the work over the summer has been challenging for 
them and we are all very grateful for their hard work 
in getting the rooms ready for our students. 2020 has 
been a difficult year and it has been a real bonus to 
come back into school to such a fantastic new asset. 
I can’t wait to see what our students think of them!”

Room B010

Room B011
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We are delighted to share 

the news that   Eshaal    
Hussain now  a Year 10 

Student,  came 2nd In the 
Kirklees Online Chef of 

the Year 2020.

Excellent News!

  Congratulations 

•	 Wednesday 30 September -
 Year 12 Vitrual Information 

Evening
•	 Monday 12-Friday 16 October  

Year 11 Revision Week

Passing on thanks on behalf of the Dawe Family 

My name is Val Dawe and my son is Ryan Dawe in Year 7.

I am contacting you with the hope that you can help us trace the very kind family of a Year 8 
student in your school who showed great kindness to us on Tuesday morning.

We live in the Wakefield area and on Tuesday morning my husband's car broke down on the way to 
taking Ryan to school. We would like to thank this very kind family that stopped to help and kindly 

offered to take Ryan with them to school. Unfortunately we didn't get their names or details but we 
wanted to reach them so we can tell them that we really appreciated their kindness and good will.

Great to know that kindness is amongst our school community!

Kind regards, Val & Greg Dawe



NOTICES

                **IMPORTANT INFORMATION **
Click on Link for the full details regarding school child isolation
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https://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/content/uploads/2020/09/School-child-isolation-guide-for-parents-COVID-19-CM3427.3.pdf

